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To the Natick Selectman,

I understand you will be voting for Natick to become a Sanctuary City.

A decision like this should be put forth to the people. For myself and many others, we will be overwhelmed in every way
possible...Not sustainable!

It will increase taxes, become burdensome to schools, hospitals and our town. Will also increase criminal activity making
our town a lot less safe for residents and children.

The town is already looking for an override which will add to the burden of the middle class who have lived here for
generations. We are already one of the most expensive towns to live in. So many long time Natick residents have had to
move away and many seniors can't afford to live here.

Let’s keep Natick safe,
Bill & Molly Glidden

Sent from my iPhone



